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RGNA ANNUAL MEETING
WED. MARCH 29TH 6:30-8PM

The 2023 RGNA Annual Meeting will be held on March 29th at the Waldo Library.
During this year’s annual meeting we will be hosting several candidates that are
running for office to speak before the citywide election on April 4th.

Speakers:
● Tiffany Moore - 6th district
● Andrea Bough - 6th district at-large (incumbent)
● Paul DiCapo - 4th district at-large

Please feel free to come in person and bring your questions to ask the candidates!
More information, as well as a Zoom link to watch remotely, will be posted to the
Annual Meeting Event on the RGNA Facebook site and on rockhillgardens.org as we
get closer to March 29th.

RGNA Board Elections
All board seats are up for election each year. If you are interested in joining the RGNA
board, please contact Evan Zarchan by email president@rockhillgardens.org, Facebook
messenger or at 816-255-3048.

RGNA T-Shirt Design Contest

Calling all designers (and non-designers alike)! We are looking for a design to have
printed on t-shirts to celebrate our great neighborhood. Designs will be showcased
at the April 22nd Spring Event to be voted on then set for pre-order. If you submit a
design, please remember to keep it clean and appropriate. For any questions,
please reach out to Evan (president@rockhillgardens.org) or Brian & Courtney
(newsletter@rockhillgardens.org). Please submit designs to
newsletter@rockhillgardens.org by Friday April 7th.
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April Spring Event
We are bringing back the Spring Event hosted at 74th and Campbell, and combining it with the
Chalkhill Gardens event from the last couple of years! Mark your calendars for Saturday April 22nd
and join your neighbors for some springtime fun. We are planning to have a food truck, live music,
and chalk drawings! We will also have the RGNA T-Shirt Design Contest submissions up for voting.
More info to come, so make sure to follow our Facebook and Instagram pages!

New Recycling Carts!
From the KCMO Director of Public Works, Michael Shaw, the city will start delivering new, FREE,
recycling containers to KCMO households beginning in May. The City is expecting full delivery for
the city to take about 4 months. For more info, check out this article from KCTV5
tinyurl.com/mryeyape. The KC City Council has already earmarked budget for trash bins as well.

KC Municipal Election - April 4th
There will be a citywide election at the beginning of April. The last day to register to vote in this
election is March 8th. For information on how to register, check out kceb.org/voters/register.

Upcoming Dates
March 29th - RGNA Annual Meeting, Waldo Library, 6:30pm
April 12th - RGNA Board Meeting, 7pm
April 22nd - RGNA Spring Event

Board Members

email contacts @rockhillgardens.org

President Evan Zarchan president@

Communications Courtney Weigand/Brian Kaltenbach newsletter@

Crime Prevention Matt Shadid crimeprevention@

Events Stephanie Simms events@

Finance Kelsey Johnson finance@

Marketing Sam Leyden marketing@

Membership Rebecca Dennis/Andre Logan membership@

Property Management Sean Ackerson property@

Public Affairs & Development John Cigas publicaffairs@
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